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Jan 30.,2007

PA Dep. of Agriculture *559
Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement
2301 North Cameron St. g § T]

Harrisburg PA 17110-9408 ppES -n fp

Dear Ms. Bender, g § ^ C ;

I understand from the organization United Against Puppy Mills that now is a tfii^ztb bejg < ; '
heard. I urge you to do what you can to make life worth living for the dogs thaf&as) ^ LLj
imprisoned in those puppy mills. ^

Specifically, I am very concerned by their almost constant confinement. I am also

concerned about the too small cages that imprison them. And, I fear that some owners will

tie the dogs in order to get around the cage requirements. We also need more dog

wardens to monitor these places, and impose penalties that will make puppy mills

unprofitable..

Please help these lovely animals, and set them free from such a terrible , cruel life.

Sincerely,

Camilla Kasales


